



European HIV-Hepatitis Testing Week 2016 Thank you!

Today is the last day of this year's European HIV-Hepatitis Testing Week. **519** participants from across **49 countries** participated in the week carrying various of activities ranging from advocacy activities, testing and awareness- raising activities. Thanks for keeping us informed of all your activities and for sharing photos and posts on <u>Facebook</u> and <u>Twitter</u>! Without your commitment and dedication, testing week would not be the success that it is today! Also a big thanks to the **working group** who provides guidance on the materials and direction of the tesitng week, read more about the working group <u>here</u>.

Two **press releases** were sent out from the Secretariat informing of the <u>launch of testing</u> week and the <u>collaboration with mobile dating apps</u> and for this year's testing week.



The European Testing Week 2016 Raffle

This year you can win a scholarship to the HepHIV 2017 Conference! To take part, download the form on our website under This week's activity and submit to hie.rigshospitalet@regionh.dk by **5 December**. The winner will be drawn and announced in mid-December.



European Testing Week: Innovative activities 2016

Dear European Testing Week 2016 participant,

Thank you for downloading this template to participate in the European Testing Week 2016 Raffle. To take part, please answer the three questions on the next page and submit your reply to hie.rigshospitalet@regionh.dk by 5 December 2016. The answers to the questions can be up to 150 words per question.

Evaluation of European HIV-Hepatitis Testing Week

As in previous years, all European HIV-Hepatitis Testing Week participants will receive an **evaluation survey** to report on activities and successful stories that we will use for our evaluation report. Please keep an eye on your inbox for the survey that will be sent out next week and thanks in advance for completing. <u>Last year</u> the response rate was **46.5%** - let's see if we can beat it this year!

New this year is the survey on European HIV-Hepatitis Testing Week materials and website. We would greatly appreciate it if you would complete this as well, this will help us further improve the materials and website for future testing weeks.

Finally, many thanks again for participating in this year's testing week! If any questions you are as always welcome to <u>contact us</u>.